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CONTINUED COMPASSION FROM ALPINE TRUSS 
 
Carevan Wangaratta recently received a gracious contribution from George Prothero on behalf of 
Alpine Truss. 
 
 George, a long-time supporter of Carevan, has once again shown his compassion by donating 
$12,000 to help with the day to day running of the van.  
 
Carevan Wangaratta provides meals to the community three nights a week, at three different 
locations. There regular clientele includes the underprivileged, the homeless and the lower socio-
economic families of Wangaratta and surrounding district. With no ongoing government funding the 
day to day running of the service is reliant on donations like that of Alpine Truss. 
 
Michelle Kennedy, Carevan president said ‘we are humbled by the donation from George, 
contributions like his are vital to our sustainability’.  
 
Those wanting more information regarding Carevan’s services, can call down to Bindall Ave 
Mondays, Rangeview Tuesdays and Apex Park Wednesday or alternatively the can ring 1300 998 225 
or email info@carevanwangaratta.org.au 
 


